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Dear Biden Administration, 

I believe every kid deserves access to the outdoors because 

You can connect people like me to the outdoors by prioritizing 
programs that help kids across the country access parks near 
home and enjoy our national parks and public lands with their 
families. I urge you to prioritize closing the nature equity gap by 
expressing your support for our efforts.

Sincerely,
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